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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 051555 
Date 15 May 2015 
 

Street Names 

 
Request: 
Under the Freedom of Information act, could you tell me of all requests to change the 
names of streets in the past five calendar years (back to January 2010). 
 
The details I require are: 
 
A) What the name of the street was 
B) What was the new name suggested 
C) Did the change take place in the end? 
D) Reason for change and who requested change (residents group etc) 
E) Postcode (so I can check location) 
F) Date of change 
 
In response to your above questions I can confirm that Wolverhampton City Council 
are not aware of any requests to carry out a change of street name during the period 
1 January 2010 for the past five calendar years. 
 
 


